
Nautical & Coastal – Harbour Safety Management System 

 

Harbour Notice 15-2025 

Dredging trials will be taking place in Havelock Marina and Channel on 22 and 23 July 2025. 

 

Dredging will take place at five locations across the Havelock Marina and entrance of the Havelock 

Channel. 

A Navigation Warning will be issued. 

Mariners are advised to navigate with caution. 


